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This (s to serve as a recommendation for the work of Pablo Phex
Monroy who has been of tremendous assistance with various tasks
which he has undertaken §n the field of management information
systems. Pablo has repeatedly demonstrated a very high level of
motivation, and a villingness and comsitment to alvays get the jab
done in a high quality manner.

He is an accomplished programmer, a serious vorkar, and a creative
individual. He has proven very effective in areas of training as
vell, and is able to anticipate the needs of the students, design
the course accordingly, and write the protocols for the courses in
& very ilmpressive manner.

Pablo has worked with us both nationally in Ecuador, and
internationally in Mexico. He is able to do both very well, and
his first international assignment in Mexico proved to be &
terrific success. During this contract under MSH, Pablo had ﬁu
learn both the objectives as well as the source codes of a progran
designed to manage medical inventories, and then £ncorpara:-
whatever changes were necessary in the program to adopt to: th‘
specific needs of the Ministry of Health in Mexico. He has been
asked by this Ministry to return and be rasponsible fog’ thl
maintenance and necessary adaptations in this program. 5

From a personal standpoint, Pablo is an excellent team worker, nnd
is a pleasure to work with,

1 would highly recommend him for work ({nvolving training,
programming, maintenance, and hardware diagnoses, and just about
anything else to do with computers.

Sincerely,
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